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Boy Scouts return from Canada

Eight adults and boys from Boy Scout Troop 166 in Bexley recently returned from
Ontario, Canada, where they spent nine days canoeing more than 100 miles in the
Boundary Waters from Quetico Provincial Park from Ontario to Ely, Minn. This trek
was run through the BSA High Adventure Northern Tier Base. The scouts did not
see many other people during their nine-day trip but they did see several bald
eagles, turtles and beavers. Pictured, left to right, are Evelyn Kirschner. Jessica -
Kirschner, Larry Kirschner, Matthew Edmonds, Peter Kirschner, Chris Bruegge,
John Fulton, Nick Ellison and interpreter (from Massachusetts) Erik Huemiller.



